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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

May 21, 2024 

 

Elizabeth Ellis 

1039 Carroll Avenue 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA US Mail 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1039 Carroll Avenue, Parcel ID # 35-29-23-33-0023 

 

Dear Ms. Ellis: 

 

Our office received your letter dated May 16, 2024 regarding above matter contesting the 

boarding which took place at your property on January 1, 2024 at 1:00 a.m.  Please call us at 

651-266-8585 and provide your phone number and email, if any, for the Legislative Hearing on 

June 4, 2024 via telephone hearing between 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.   
 

I have attached the boarding letter and restoration profession invoice as this will be discussed at 

your appeal hearing.  I have also put a request for the police report.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Attachments 
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